
Measuring for a Catalina Hatch
We need to confirm the arch of your new Catalina hatch.  You can do this by taping a piece of 
string taught from one edge of the hatch lip to the other edge.  Then in the center, measure from
the string up to the top of the hatch lip.  See A below.

Measure the distance between the out side edge of the hatch lip on the port to the outside edge 
on the starboard.  See B below.


